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Thursday October 3rd 

Angelo RC Club Meeting 
Golden Corral 7:00 PM 

       
Oct 10-13  

Angelo RC West Texas FLYIN #43 
4682 Arden Rd 

 
Saturday November 2nd  

RRCC ANNUAL SWAP MEET 
Allen TX  

See Facebook Page for Details 
 
        

Upcoming Events: 

PLEASE  
SUPPORT 

OUR LOCAL 
STATE PARK 

Angelo R/C Inc. 
4682 Arden Rd 

San Angelo, Texas 
76906 

From the Editor: 
 
Just over a week to go.  Our field looks AWESOME. We need to 
thank the following folks for their very hard work: Gary Jones & Jim-
my Fogleman, Scott Bryan and Jimmy Gaona for the countless hours 
they have spent getting our field ready. 

 
Thanks again Gary Jones for your amazing photos you have taken this month for our 
NL and Webpage. Gary’s drone photos were very helpful in the spraying operation 
that took place this last couple of weeks. Gary and Jimmy Fogleman were also very 
busy getting all of the mowing done too.  
 
Our monthly business meeting will be this Thursday at Golden Corral  at 7PM.  
Come earlier if you want to eat. See you at the meeting and the Fly In.                                                               
                                                                           
              Charlie  Campbell  Editor ______________________ 
                                                    
                                                     

Analog FPV Flight 
 

By Gary Jones 

 
Share a ride with Gary 

in his Ultrix  

 
https://

www.youtube.com/
watch?

v=CuqeL27mVK8 
 
 

Photo Gary Jones 

Jimmy Prine 3D Work  Photo Gary Jones 
 

NEW ARC MEMBER 
Please welcome our newest 
member Ryan Mello. Thank 
you for your membership 
Ryan. We look forward to 
seeing you at our meetings  

and the field!  

Josh’s H9 P-51 Photo Gary Jones 

Josh’s H9 P-51 Photo Gary Jones 
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Fathers & Sons Photos By Gary Jones 



Fathers & Sons Photos By Gary Jones 



September Flying Photos By Gary Jones 



ARC Weed Control Notes Photos By Gary Jones 

From Gary Jones: 
 
 
 
Hey All ! 
 
These notices are only to prevent duplica-
tion of effort; we need to know what's been 
done so that we can continue and see a 
successful outcome. 
 
I sprayed the area marked in light green on 
the attached image.  The line where I 
stopped near the fence opening is marked 
with a line of rocks on the runway. 
 
Wind was again a major factor. 
 
BTW, also be aware that Jimmy Fogleman 
has sprayed the entire perimeter of the run-
way to make mowing easier.  And speaking 
of mowing, Jimmy Fogleman again mowed 
about a thousand acres a few days 
ago.  Thanks Jimmy! 
 
We are gonna get this stuff DONE! 
 
Gary 
 
THANK YOU GENTELMEN !!! 
 

Gary Jones 
 

Scott Bryan 
 

Jimmy Fogleman 
 

Jimmy Gaona 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=awn9CHX7H-A 
 

(Click the pic for the video ) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=awn9CHX7H-A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=awn9CHX7H-A


Angelo RC Ready for Guests Photos By Gary Jones  



Special Information for Pilots 
 
1) All Pilots MUST have a current AMA membership and present their AMA Card at upon registration.  
2) Landing fee is $5 per day or $15 for the weekend. 
3) Tables under the covered area are not reserved and are on a first come, first serve basis. Electricity is available  

but you will need to provide your own extension cords and outlet strips. 
4) The field will be open Thursday October 10th for pilot set up and test flying of your planes.  
5) For any questions regarding the fly-in, please contact the Contest Director, Josh Yarbro at (325) 304-1882 or by 

email at josh.w.yarbro@gmail.com 




